[image: image1.jpg]



                             spreading joy, inspiration and optimism to millions...

Contact:

Michele M. Larsen

503.724.7442  |  michele@thejoyteam.org

thejoyteam.org  |  Facebook  |  Twitter
During Self-Love Month Portland Billboard Says Beauty Is Being YOU 

(Vancouver, WA) With all the pressure of improving ourselves with New Years’ Resolutions, The Joy Team would like to remind you that nothing is more beautiful than being yourself. January is Self Love Month and one Portland billboard reinforces that with a simple message: "be-YOU-tiful."

The fourth in a series of monthly positive messages on Portland billboards came up this week. The bright yellow board can be found on SW 18th Ave, 100 feet South of Taylor Street, on the East side of the street facing North – just across from Jeld-Wen Field.

The Joy Team is putting up a billboard encouraging positive thinking each month for eight months. The first board, with the message "Be Happy" drawn by a child on the Junior Joy Team, was the first up when the campaign started in October. This round of billboards is made possible by a grant from Awesome Portland.

"At a time when many are resolving to improve themselves, it’s good to remember that the very best and most beautiful you can ever be is to be who you are," said Michele McKeag Larsen, founder of the local positive thought organization, The Joy Team.  

Upcoming billboard messages are:

*       "Hug someone today" in February, the month with Random Acts of kindness week
*       "Something wonderful is about to happen" in March, National Optimism month
*       "We believe in you" in April, just because we do
*       "Smile"  in May, National Smile month

Billboard locations and photos can be found as available at TheJoyTeam.org.
About The Joy Team 
Founded in February 2010, The Joy Team is a non-profit 501c3 corporation based in Vancouver, Washington, with the mission of building community by spreading joy, optimism and inspiration. Projects of the positive thought organization include billboard campaigns, delivering Happy Packets to the staff of organizations serving the community, Chalk the Walks, PB & JOY Project and The Junior Joy Team. Learn more at thejoyteam.org, like them on Facebook.com/TheJoyTeam or follow them on Twitter @TheJoyTeam.
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